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MEMORANDUM 

 
TO: Sandra Yu Stahl, Chief Procurement Officer, Office of Contracting and Procurement 

THRU: Budget, Finance, and Audit Standing Committee 

FROM:  Council President Pro Tempore James E. Tate Jr. 

DATE: Friday, November 8, 2024 

RE: Procurement Ordinance Questions – Additional Questions 

 

Thank you for providing responses to my first memo with questions regarding the proposed 

procurement ordinance. Please provide responses to the following questions.  

• What percentage of contracts reviewed by the Office of Contracting and Procurement 

(OCP) are between $50,000 - $150,000?  

 

• The procurement threshold has been increased from $25,000 to the proposed $50,000, 

and 100% increase. Since the current $25,000 threshold was established, has the national 

inflation rate continued to increase 100% each year?  

 
Please contact my Policy Analyst, Jai Singletary, at jai.singletary@detroitmi.gov if there are any 

questions. 

 
Thank you for your attention to this matter, CPO Yu Stahl.  

 

 

CC: Honorable Council Members 

Mr. Malik Washington, Mayor’s Office 
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